
 

 

 
 

19th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sports Day – Tuesday 15th July 2025 
Current Year 6 coming into Brookfield’s Year 7 – September 2025 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming our new Year 7 students to Brookfield when they start their 
extended transition.  As part of the immersion into the full life of the school, I am pleased to announce that 
our school’s sports day for all students will take place on Tuesday 15th July 2025 and that the new Year 7 
students will be involved.  Kindly note that parents are not able to attend sports day at Brookfield. 
 
Sports day will be run as a House competition, allowing all students to represent and compete for their 
House. 
 
The timings of the school day will remain the same and students will have their usual break and lunchtime.  
Please note that lunchtime will be ten minutes shorter than normal so there will be a reduced service at the 
canteen.  Students may want to bring their own packed lunch on sports day if you feel this would be an issue.   
 
All students are expected to arrive in school dressed in PE kit and wear trainers suitable for running on grass.  
If you have already purchased Brookfield PE kit, please can you send them to school in this.  If not, please 
send your child in their normal primary school PE kit.  I would also advise students to bring a full water bottle, 
waterproofs, sunhat and sun-lotion to be prepared for all eventualities.  We will also enforce our usual 
expectations for practical PE lessons such as hair tied back, suitable footwear and no jewellery to be worn.    
Please note that PE kit is only to be worn on this day, Brookfield uniform is required for the rest of the week. 
 
During periods 1, 2 and 3 on sports day, we will be running a games-based House competition.  In the 
afternoon, students will get the opportunity to represent their House in a relay competition. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact: 
 

 Our Year 6 transition team on   y6enquiries@brookfieldcs.org.uk;or  
 Our Head of PE, Mr Thompson, on  d.thompson@brookfieldcs.org.uk  

 

In the meantime, a reminder that uniform and PE kit will be available to purchase at our Year 6 welcome 
evening on 25th June 2025. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 
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